INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANIZATION
NORTH INDIAN OCEAN HYDROGRAPHIC COMMISSION (NIOHC)

| NIOHC Letter No. 10/2024 |

Nov 2024

To Members and Associate Members of the NIOHC
Subject: Request for National S-100 Coordinator

Dear Members,

Following the resolution from NIOHC23 meeting in Chiang Mai, Thailand, Members were
informed to consider setting up a National S-100 Coordinator and providing this information to India,
the Chair of NICCWG. This initiative from the working group aims to ensure that Members remain
updated on the developments related tc S-100 standards and activities.

In this regard, |, as the NIOHC Chair, kindly request.all members to submit the name and
contact detail of their National S-100 Coordinator to the National Hydrographic Office, India via
email at ia-inho@navy.gov.in by 15 Dec 2024. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly
appreciated.

Should any member encounter any difficulties or require assistance, please do not hesitate to

contact Capt. Kuldeep Singh, at ia-inho@navy.gov.in .

Thank you for your cooperation.

Vhdm. Buesory Il sutbes,

Vice Admiral Komsan Klinsukon
Director General of Hydrographic Department

Royal Thai Navy and NIOHC Chair



